

## CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. Box 948 • Tahlequah, Okla. 74465 • (918) 456-0671



Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief

John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

October 29, 1993

Carol Evanoff 3534 Shafer Dr. Santa Clara, California 95051

Dear Ms. Evanoff:

I want to thank you for the extremely generous offer of a college scholarship in the name of Joe Evans. Your letter of September 26 reaffirms that not only is education a priority of Cherokee Nation but of the individual members as well.

I am making a copy of your letter available to the Higher Education Program. The staff will refer any student desiring to enter the Aerospace Industry to you.

I am enclosing two items:

1. A brochure for "The Cherokee Higher Education Foundation". I sit on the Board of Directors and would recommend that you make your donation to this foundation. I will contact Dr. Neil Morton, administrator of the foundation, and request that he call you about the scholarship. The name and address of the foundation is:

Cherokee Higher Education Foundation

Center for Tribal Studies
320 Academy
Tahlequah, OK 74464
(918) 456-5511, Ext. 4350

2. An application packet for Cherokee membership.

Again, thanks for your offer. Best of luck in your graduate studies.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller,

Principal Chief

cc: Dr. Neil Morton